
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, February 28, 2023 9:39 AM 
'winfield1 OO@yahoo.com ' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/28/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 01545-2023 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181 ; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy 
efficiency 

Good morning, Robert Winfield. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

-----Original Message-----
From: winfield100@everyactioncustom.com <winfield100@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 6:15 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency 

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. 

Florida is the Sunshine State. 

I _manufacture_, from _free_ Sunshine, 17,400kwh per year, enough for all my needs including my 100% electric 
vehicle. 

I help keep our skies clean by _not_ using polluting fossil fuels using renewable energy, provided by the sun. 

You need to promote this for all residents of Florida 

cc: Governor Desantis 

Sincerely, 
Robert Winfield 
Cape Coral, FL 33990 
winfield100@yahoo.com 
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